
A DnAGoNs'DEN INSPIRED EVEruT
30-May-23

Municipality of Brockton * JUN I 2023
100 Scott Street, P.O. Box 68

Walkerton, ON OF BROCKTON
MUNICIPALIW

NOG 2VO

Dear Mayor Chris Peabody and Council,

The 3'd Hawks'Nest Competition was a huge success and we couldn't have done it without you!As one of our
community sponsors, we want to give you a great, big thank you on behalf of Bruce Community Futures

Corporation and the Saugeen Economic Development Corporation.

You understand the importance of small business in our communities; your regional thinking is so refreshing

and so required in our rural communities. This event could not have happened without the financial support
and commitment of engaged community members like yourselves.

Your participation strengthens the economic development of rural Ontario and will have a lasting impact on the
entrepreneurs who pitched their ideas to the Hawks that evening. Your contribution will also help strengthen
the communities where these hard-working risk-takers operate their businesses.

We sincerely hope you enjoyed the event and consider it time well spent. Thank you again for your much-

appreciated support. We hope we can count on your continued support for Hawks' Nest 2025!

Warm regards,
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Rose Austin, 
W

General Manager Barb Fisher, General Manager

Saugeen Economic Development Corporation Bruce Community Futures Development

Corporation

"Working in Partnership for the Communities' Future"
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